
 
 
Changes to Billing Statement/Tax Invoice for April 2019 
 
Dear Valued Corporate Customer, 
 
We will be making changes to the billing statement/tax invoice for April 2019 to 
provide you greater clarity and a consolidated view of your fees, charges and 
rebates. 
 
Please read on for details on the upcoming changes. Our Business Banking Service 
Managers are just a phone call away at +65 6538 1111 if you have further queries. 
 
Thank you. 
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If you used to receive your Account Statement with itemised bank 
charges (as shown below):  
 
We will be changing this to a consolidated view of bank charges (Statement B) and 
providing a billing statement/tax invoice (Statement C) itemising your bank charges 
for easier reconciliation. 
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From 1 May 2019, you will see a consolidated charge in your 
monthly account statement (see Statement B) and receive one 
consolidated billing statement/tax invoice (see Statement C) where 
you can refer to for details on the charges. 
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